
Newsletter—Week Ending 13th December 2024 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Tuesday 17th December—

Secondary & P16 Christmas 

Show -  9:30am  

Tuesday 17th December—Primary Christmas 

Show - 1:30pm  

Wednesday 18
th

 December  - No P16 College 

Wednesday 18
th

 December – Secondary & 

P16 Christmas Show - 1:30pm  

Thursday 19
th

 December – Christmas Dinner 

Friday 20
th

 December - End of Term            

celebration assembly  

Monday 6
th

 January 2025 – INSET DAY – No 

pupils 

Tuesday 7th January 2025—PUPILS BACK! 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s Team of the Week are: 

P16: Alex S, Thomas O & Soraia 

KS4: William T, Ludo, Grace G & Miles 

KS3: Austin, Oliver C, Max R, Amelia-Rose & 
 Evan 

Primary: Oliver J, Teddy,  Lennox,  Freddie, 
 Seb, Bonny, Pen, Fatmeh & Cory 

WELL DONE!  

CHRISTMAS GIFTS FOR CHILDREN 

Understanding devices and smart toys to 

help keep your child safe online. 

'Tis the season to be buying and wrapping 

presents! Gifts have changed a lot over the 

years - and more and more children are given 

presents that connect them to the online world.  

Whether it’s a games console, smart toy, or a 

wearable device - it's important to understand 

how to keep children safe while they use 

internet connected devices.  Even if it's an old 

device that's being passed on.  Luckily, the 

NSPCC have this handy guide to help: 

“What you need to know about the devices kids 
might get this Christmas” 

UPCOMING DATES: 
(Please note tickets are required 
in advance for the shows) 
Tuesday 17th December:  
9:30 - Secondary/Post 16 Show 
1:30 - Primary Christmas Show  
 
Wednesday 18th December: 
9:30 - Secondary/Post 16 Show 
 
Thursday 19th December: 
Christmas Dinner Day 
Christmas parties in the afternoon. 
Pupils can wear their Christmas jumpers to 
school. 
 
Friday 20th December: 
Celebration assembly in afternoon. Last day of 
term. 
 
Monday January 6th 2025: 
INSET DAY for staff—no pupils  
 
Tuesday 7th January 2025: 
Pupils return to school for the start of term 3 CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

Unfortunately, last Saturday we 
had to cancel our Christmas 
Fayre due to the red weather 
warning. The PFA will be 
rearranging this for the new year.  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/children-devices-online/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/children-devices-online/


 


